Minutes of the CKA meeting held on Monday 19th september 1994.

Present: Andy Neely, Robert Nudds, Justin Gooding, Jon Gregory, Rebecca Elliott
and Jenny Winn.

(1) The minutes of the previous meeting were passed.

(2) League Report. Addenbrookes were asked for their match bookings for the
coming winter league. It was suggested that a list of qualified referees be drawn up and
circulated to all team captains so that finding referees at short notice would be much
easier.

(3) Treasurer's Report. The CKA is in a healthy position with approx. £500.00 in the
account. The treasurer reminded those that Avon Tyrrell that if they required a grant
then they needed to submit a written application to him, preferably before the end of the
month.

(4) Development report. The next City Sport course starts on 20th November and runs
for 5 weeks before Christmas and a further five weeks after (starting Jan. 8th) this will
be at Netherhall on Sundays between 7-8pm. Jon and Andy are to discuss coaching
with Jon Herbert and ask him whether he would be willing to help. Also should aim to
involve the people who went to the Avon Tyrrell coaching course.

Jon G. is to remind Addenbrookes about the open matches on Sunday between
6.30-7.30pm at Netherhall. Andy is to give Rebecca the dates of these matches.

Steve needs to get the cards advertising Korfball and the times of club sessions
printed as soon as possible.

Jon G. received a letter from a women in Huntingdon who was interested in seeing
Korfball in the area.

Jenny will sort out someone to contact K.V. Drachten and arrange for the delivery
of the three promised posts.

Addenbrookes Korfball club have been renamed Cambridge Phoenix Korfball
Club.

It was noted that once posters advertising Korfball appeared old, then people would
be less willing to come as beginners because they would think that the beginners
sessions were over. The idea of a development week was suggested and accepted as a
good idea. This will be the week beginning Sun. 10th October. This week will be to
target beginners and all clubs will have free open sessions. Posters will be put up
advertising this (new looking posters) and then should be ideally replaced by more
general posters. Robert will organise the posters. The publicity cards will also be very
useful for handing out and to persuade friends etc. to come and try Korfball.

People with e-mail addresses are to pass them on to Jon if they are interested in
receiving Korfball news by e-mail.

(5) Publicity Report. Robert offered to try to publish league match results in local
papers and also perhaps to include selected match reports.

(6) County Squad. A survey letter is to be circulated by Jenny to all the clubs to find
out how their members feel about continuing the county squad and what they would
want from such an outfit. Answers will be needed by the date of the next meeting.
There will perhaps be a problem in that there will be a lack of goals for the team to aim
for until the County Championships for 1995 draw much nearer.

(7) Next meeting 7pm 24th October at the Panton Arms. Note the change of
venue due to the refurbishment of the Prince Regent.



